
 
 
 
 
 
From: Minister FHERIS <Minister_FHERIS@education.gov.ie>  
Sent: Monday 12 October 2020 11:19 
To: info <info@kilkennycoco.ie> 
Subject: Acknowledgement 
 

Ms. Anne Maria Walsh 

info@kilkennycoco.ie 

 

 

12th October 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Walsh, 

 

 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of the correspondence to the Minister for Further and Higher 

Education, Research, Innovation and Science Mr. Simon Harris T.D., dated 2nd October 2020. 

Your correspondence will be brought to the attention of Minister Harris. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Frances-Mary Long 

Private secretary to Minister Simon Harris T.D.,  

Minister for Further and Higher Education, Research 

Innovation and Science 
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